
 

 

 

5 March 2018 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This is just a brief letter to confirm that Feinschmecker (Pty) Ltd is an independently owned & operated 

business that has nothing to do with the companies currently implicated in listeria findings released by the 

Department of Health on Sunday 4th of March. 

Companies involved are also not raw material suppliers of Feinschmecker (Pty) Ltd. 

Since the outbreak started in December 2017 we have on a weekly basis had the department of health visit 

our facility & collect samples for testing. 

We also on a continued basis use independent laboratories to test for listeria. 

Our product is food safe but we realise this is an ongoing situation & we will continue to test. 

Thanks for your support, please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Alistair Hayward 

Director 

 

 

 

 


